DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

é_,aDENR

Re: Free patent applications status - Heirs of Segunda Bungalso
1 message

Angel Fate O Cacal <gelcacal060493@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 1:39 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Ma'am/Sir,
Good morning | would like to follow up about this matter. Thank you!

Angel
RBCB Law

On Tue, Jan 4, 2022 at 4:50 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Records Section
for routing and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-77404.

Thank you and keep safe.

MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant lll
PMD/RICTU Staff

On Tue, Jan 4, 2022 at 4:40 PM Angel Fate O Cacal <gelcacal060493@gmail.com> wrote:
January 4, 2022

Atty. Gandhi G. Flores
Chief - Legal Division
1515 L & S Building, Roxas, Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

Atty. Flores,

This letter is regarding the free patent applications of Patrica Carceler, Ignacio B. Mampay, Domingo Carceler and
Teodoro De Pablo.

It can be recalled that in 2015, the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) issued an order banning
the titling of alienable and disposable agricultural lands of the public domain. Prior to the issuance of the said order, the
above mentioned individuals applied for the issuance of free patent on the lands they respectively claim.

In light of the recent issuance of the DENR order lifting of the above mentioned titling ban in Roxas, Palawan, the
undersigned respectfully inquires as to the status of the afore-stated free patent applications.

On October 28, 2021 we were informed via email by Sir Cesar Odi of Patent department that it was already
transmitted to legal office of DENR Regional office. We would like to update the status of the aforementioned free
patent applications. It has been a year since we hand over the letter and this concern to DENR Palawan, we hand over
it in December 2019. We'll be waiting for the positive response.

| write on behalf of the office of Atty, Lara Mae Cacal the counsel of Ms Patricia Carceler, Mr. Ignacio Mampay, Mr,
Domingo Carceler and Teodorica De Pablo.

Thank you and stay safe!
Respectfully,

Angel Cacal
RBCB Law 09178933145


mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
mailto:gelcacal060493@gmail.com

